
Dear Mayor Castro, 


We are future voters and concerned citizens who hope you will take a moment to consider our letter. We are writing to you because we have joined together to identify an environmental concern in our community as part of  the e-Cybermission Challenge.  We are eight grade students at the NEISD STEM Academy, preparing for careers in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math. 
Proper pharmaceutical disposal has concerned the majority of our classmates, provoking  Team DR.MED to be proactive. DR.MED is an acronym that we have selected for our team, in which its initials stand for Deterrence Regarding Medication in Environmental Devastation. This phrase appropriately applies to the project established by Team DR.MED, since we are concern over the initiation of this situation in our community. We identified a potential problem, brainstormed, made observations, researched, investigated and searched profoundly to discover a solution to an environmental issue in our community regarding pharmaceuticals in the environment. We encourage you to consider our findings as you oversee the regulation of the harm pharmaceuticals in the environment cause in our surroundings. It is also a dynamic ecosystem that needs vigilant protection and constant reevaluation. Expanding community awareness and inform them of efficient ways to dispose of unused or expired medications will incontrovertibly benefit our community in countless ways. We respectfully request, your support of  our project. Perhaps you would consider a meeting to discuss possible solutions we have explored with you and your advisors. 
Sincerely,

Carlos Zapata, Jocelyn Hernandez, Nathaly Salazar, and Ricardo Rodriguez
NEISD STEM Academy
San Antonio, Texas
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